LADIES ASSOCIATION

Looking back over the year’s activities it has
certainly been a busy year for the ladies of the 2/
4 RAR Ladies Association. The monthly morning
teas included tennis, a video morning, a special
mothers day, a lingerie party, food bingo, a craft
morning and a Christmas fun morning. The
morning teas on all occasions were as delicious as
they were plentiful — our sincere thanks to the
Catering Staff for their support.

As well as the morning teas the ladies were
involved in fund raising with a lamington drive
and an Easter raffle. Over $850 was raised and
donated to the Kapooka Chapel Appeal, the
Pipes and Drums and the Salvation Army Pop-In
room.

Once again the yearly swimming carnival was
hotly contested by the ladies. Unfortunately, the
ladies were unable to return with the cup but did
come a credible third and had a lot of fun. The
major event of the year was the Fashion Parade
on the 15th June, which was sponsored by K-
Mart. Only top models from the Unit were hand
picked to model a variety of clothes ranging from
swimwear and sleepwear to evening wear. This
was a most entertaining family night with some
excellent prizes won. A special thanks must goto
Coralie Richardson for her time and effort in
organising a most successful evening.

We wish all the ladies leaving a fond farewell and
to those ladies staying an invitation to join us next

year.
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